
Welcome to Britain: Fixing Our Broken
Immigration System
A Plan for Fixing Our Broken Immigration System

1. Reform the asylum system. The asylum system needs to be
reformed to make it more efficient and fair. We need to reduce the
backlog and improve the quality of decision-making. We also need to
provide better support for those seeking refuge while they wait for a
decision on their case. Ensure that asylum claims are processed fairly
and efficiently, with a focus on protecting those in genuine need.

2. End the hostile environment policy. The hostile environment policy
is a cruel and inhumane policy that has no place in a modern
democracy. We need to end this policy immediately. Abolish policies
that create a hostile environment for migrants

3. Create a new points-based immigration system. We need to create
a new points-based immigration system that is fair and transparent.
We need a system that gives priority to the skilled workers our
economy needs and allows those who want to come to the UK to work
or study to do so. Implement a points-based immigration system that
prioritizes skilled workers and contributes to the UK's economic
growth.

4. Increase the number of refugees we allow into the UK. The UK has
a moral obligation to help those who are fleeing war and persecution.
We need to increase the number of refugees we allow into the UK and
provide them with the support they need to rebuild their lives. Increase



the number of refugees resettled in the UK and provide them with the
support they need to integrate into British society.

5. Make it easier for people to come to the UK for family reasons.
The UK is a family-friendly country and we need an immigration
system that reflects this. We need to make it easier for people to come
to the UK to be with their family. Implement family reunification policies
that facilitate the entry of spouses, partners, and children of those
already settled in the UK.
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